
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

    17th May 2023 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

PSYCHOLOGY INTERVENTION – SATURDAY 27th MAY 2023  
 

In an effort to support your child to achieve their best academically and at the highest level possible, 

they have been selected to attend a Psychology intervention session on SATURDAY 27th MAY 

2023 (from 09:00 to 13:00).   
 

Students are expected to treat this as a normal school day and be prompt. The session is vital in the 

preparation for their A Level exam this summer especially after the disruption of the pandemic.  

  

If attendance is not possible please alert the office through the absence line from 8.30am.  

  

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. Intervention has proven to be 

successful in previous years, and gives your child the confidence and opportunity required in 

successfully completing their A Levels.  
 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me, or Ms Freed (Psychology teacher).  
 

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

Mr Read  

Assistant Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form  

  

 


